
Dear Pastor [Last Name], 

As we celebrate Appreciation Month, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt 

gratitude for your unwavering dedication, leadership, and compassion. 

Your sermons inspire us, your guidance comforts us, and your love for the congregation shines 

through in every aspect of your ministry. We are truly blessed to have you as our shepherd. 

Thank you for your tireless service and for always being there for us in both joyous and 

challenging times. Your example of faith and integrity is a blessing to our community. 

With love and respect, 

[Your Name/Your Family's Name] 

[Your Church Name] 


